
2017 Global Rally for Peace and Unity with True Mother - November 11 in Korea 

Richard Buessing 
October 17, 2017 

Dear Leaders, Brothers and Sisters, 

As you know, we're in the midst of a 40-day condition to support the worldwide providence culminating 

in a historical gathering to solidify True Parents' role, centered on True Mother as the way to bring peace 

in Korea. 

The '2017 Global Rally for Peace and Unity in the Korean Peninsula' will take place on Saturday, 

November 11, at 1:30 p.m. in the World Cup stadium in Seoul. 

An ACLC delegation of 200 ministers will be visiting Korea again in support of this historical event. Dr. 

Kim, myself, and the National Ministry Team would like to invite anyone who wishes to travel to Korea 

and attend True Mother's special global rally, to join the American Family Federation delegation to 

Korea. 

Below and in the following link, you can find the flyer with basic information on the event: 

indd.adobe,com/view/ e6a78905-fcd0-44e6-862b- 82f06b669d41 

More details about suggested travel dates and other activities around the main event will be coming soon. 

Most likely the dates would be arrive in Korea by November 10 and depart Korea on November 14. There 

might be a small registration fee to cover costs in Korea, but in any case, everyone will be responsible for 

their own airfare. 

In the next few days, we will send out the online registration for this trip with more information. 

Thank you all, and I'm looking forward to seeing you in Korea, 

Rev. Richard Buessing 

President 



 

 

 
 

 


